County Line Road PD&E Study

From Amberjack Boulevard to Frontage Road South | FPID: 446404-1-22-01

COMMENT FORM

We encourage your comments regarding the County Line Road PD&E Study. You can leave your completed form
in the comment box at this meeting, with a member of the project team today, mail it to the address below, or
visit our website at https://swflroads.com/project/446404-1. All comments received or postmarked by Monday,
July 28, 2025, will be included in the project record.

If more space Is needed, continue on back. Please drop in comment box or mail
comment form to:

Contact Information (please print)
Adam Rose | FDOT Project Manager

Name Florida Department of Transportation
801 N. Broadway Ave., MS 1-40
Address Bartow, FL 33830
Email: Adam.Rose@dot.state.fl.us
City State Zip Code
Phone |:| If you would like to be included on the
mailing list for this project, please check.
E-mail

Public Meeting | In-Person Meeting | July 15, 2025 | 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.



https://swflroads.com/project/446404-1

